
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, May 13, 2024 4:18 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Cassandra Williams 
FW: Docket No. 202-40026-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/13/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02999-2024 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 4: 14 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 202-40026-EI 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: Angela Spieler <spielertwins2@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2024 7:55 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 202-40026-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am writing you to implore you to say 'NO' to the proposed TECO rate hike. They want to increase our rates and they 
have already gone up in the past couple of years. It is getting unaffordable to keep lights and air conditioning on in the 
house. Please vote no. 
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